PK ENTERPRISES, INC.

PO. Box 729 11115 W. Hwy. 24 = Divide, CO 80814 » 719-687-6011 © Fax 719-687-6788

December 18, 2017

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
Attn: Mr. Elliott Russell

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: CDOT SH 67 Resurfacing Project-Extension Request

Mr. Russell,

Please accept this letter as PK Enterprises, Inc.’s request for a Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
determination of any possible issues of extending the duration of time that the CODT contractors have
been approved to use the Mule Creek Gravel Pit as their staging area. My approval expires December
31,2017 and | would like to request an extension through the Teller County Community Service
Division’s Planning Department to extend my Administrative Use Permit through March 31, 2018.

Please note that the lie slurry operation has been finalized and all the associated equipment has been
removed.

I respectfully request that you, upon your review of this letter contact me with your determination
regarding extending the time frame of using the Mule Creek Gravel Pit as a staging area for the CDOT SH
67 resurfacing project.

If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincergly,

Bryan Johnson, Executive Vice President

CC: File
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